
The Tri-City Education Foundation is pleased to announce the grant recipients from the 2017 Dinner and 

Auction.  Shortly after the conclusion of the dinner and auction, the teachers at Tri-City Schools received 

an application to submit for a grant for the education and technology needs in his/her classroom.  As the 

following list indicates, all grades from Kindergarten through High School are included as recipients for 

the grants: 

K-1 Loop:  Building My Classroom Library for $120, Interactive Learning in the First Grade for $107, and 

Enhancing K-1 Guided Reading Curriculum for $198. 

2nd Grade: Science and Vocabulary Website Memberships for $220. 

3rd-4th Grade: Learning h’APP’ens with Technology for $4,304. 

4th Grade: Physical Science in the 4th Grade for $264. 

5th Grade: Chromebooks for $1,390.  

RtI: Working in our Comfort Zone for $850.  

Speech Department: Fun with Articulation for $608.  

Title 1 Reading: Boogieing to Build Vocabulary and Writing Skills for $361 

Elementary Special Education: Engaging and Supportive Literacy, Math Activities and Classroom 

Materials for $1063 

Jr. High: 10 Chromebooks for the JH for $2748 

PE Department: Fitness Testing for $400 

Spanish Department: Spain is Different for $80, Technology for Target Language for $1390 

Math Department: Classroom set of Graphing Calculators for $1310 and money set aside to procure 

desk to be used for Independent or Collaborative exercises, details are being investigated. 

School-wide: 7 Chromebooks for $2768.10 and Projectors for $3404.  

In addition, the Scholastic Bowl Team received $220 for Competition Equipment. 

Again, we would like to thank the generous donors, bidders, and buyers, as well as all of the community 

support at our 10th Annual Dinner and Auction.  It is because of the generosity of the TC community that 

we are able to fulfill these educational and technology needs of the students at Tri-City School District.  

 


